

<u>Curdworth Primary</u> Newsletter Issue <u>14</u>



News...Welcome Back!

It's been a wonderful start to the year. Children have settled back into school routine fantastically and have already shared the new learning they have begun:

Owls class have begun their new Science topic on Animals including Humans and have been grouping animals based on their features; **Foxes** class shared their revising of basic grammar and punctuation in their writing and their new science topic on forces, their task was to move a split pin without touching it!





Ava in Squirrels shared her precisely detailed diagram of how a waterfall is formed, teaching the whole school about undercutting; finally Hedgehogs have been learning about the Princess and the Pea and sharing their story map, recalling the story with actions.

It was great having the Children back. Have a great weekend.

Mrs Kang [☺]

Letters Home - Calendar Dates & Parent Leaflet

Your child has been given today, a paper copy of the UPDATED SCHOOL CALENDAR and Parent Leaflet sharing information about curriculum, strategies and structures of the school, for your information.

Please continue to check the weekly newsletters and Class Dojo Events for event notifications and dates. Thank you!

No Curdworth Champions this week!

2023

16th – 20th Jan Year 5/6 Bike-ability
18th Jan Owls trip to Sudbury Hall
19th Jan Whitemoor Lakes Parent meeting 3.15-3.45pm

8th Feb Reception 2023 Play & Stay 9.15-10.15 Parents & Children 13th – 15th Feb Y3/4 Whitemoor Lakes Residential 16th Feb PTFA School Disco Rec/KS1 – 4.30-5.15pm KS2 – 5.30 – 6.15pm 27th Feb INSET DAY

2nd Mar WOW World Book Day

Happy Birthday!

Bethany, Eva & Rowan

I A how white work of



lst	Ford	207
2nd	Rover	204
3rd	Vauxhall	203
4th	Jaguar	182

Times Table Rock Stars!

Winners of the Boys vs Girls competition over the break were..... THE GIRLS!

Special WELL DONE to Arrisa, Bethany & Alex V

Competitions will now be weekly - Year groups vs Year groups